
Adve rtisement for 2010 SMCCCD Contrac tor Pre-qualification  
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Community College District, acting through its 
Governing Board, is seeking to prequalify California State licensed contractors who wish to compete for the 
award of various construction contracts.    
  
Projects will be located at the District’s three campuses:  Cañada College, College of San Mateo, and 
Skyline College.  Only contractors that prequalify through this process will be eligible to bid on District 
projects for calendar year 2010. Trades contractors are strongly encouraged to participate in this 
pre-qualification effort.   
  
In calendar year 2010, the District anticipates that a variety of projects may bid, including, but not limited to 
the following:   
  

SMCCCD Project List 
Cañada Electrical Distribution System Repairs CSM North Gateway Project 
Cañada Roadway Project Skyline Electrical Distribution System Repairs 
*and potentially other projects not listed  

  
Prequalification submittals:  To be considered for the District’s 2010 contractor pool, contractors must 
complete an online application.  2009 prequalified contractors can re-qualify by simply updating their 
application; their 2009 user ID and password will be reactivated. Contractors who were not prequalified in 
2009 may request access to the application by sending an email with “Contractor Prequalification” in the 
subject line, to the District’s Construction Planning Department at plan@smccd.edu.  
  
Prequalification Conference : A non-mandatory

  

 prequalification conference is scheduled for Monday, 
October 5, promptly at 10:00 a.m. Interested parties will meet at the SMCCCD Board Room at 3401 CSM 
Drive, San Mateo, CA 94402.    

Application due date:  Applications must be submitted on or before 2 p.m. November 2, 2009.  
  
The San Mateo County Community College District is an equal opportunity employer.  
  
Patricia Miljanich, Vice President-Clerk  
Board of Trustees  
San Mateo County Community College District  
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